
STEPHEN L. STULMAN 

1088 PARK AVENUE 

NEw YorK. N. Y. 10028 

August 27, 1965 

Dear Rabbi: 

I would be very interested in hearing 
your suggestions and criticisms in regard to ways 
in which we can improve the effectiveness of the 
enclosed program. 

I trust that you and your family have 
had a restful summer. Elga and I look forward 
to seeing you in September. 

Kindest regards. 

Sincerely, 

STGP 
7 Y J 

Rabbi Norman Lamm | 
Jewish Center | 
27 West 86th Street | 
New York, New York |


